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Ms. Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission of New Hampshire 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

Re: DM10-297 Cancellation of License 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

NHPUC 24jUL'14AM9:38 

July 23, 2014 

South Jersey Energy Company's (SJE) herby requests the withdrawal of its registration under docket 

number DM-297 as a competitive natural gas supplier with the Public Utilities Commission of New 

Hampshire, effective as of June 30, 2014. 

SJE currently has no natural gas customers in New Hampshire, and we have not served any customers 

during the past 90 days. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you require additional information from SJE, 

please let me know. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

. Barnes 

General Manager 

Legal Compliance 


